Governor’s Ranch Elementary PTA

General Meeting Minutes

Monday, December 10, 2018, 7 pm

GRE Raccoon Den
Meeting called to order by Melisse Baerren
Janice Brunett moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Amanda Ingalls
In Attendance: Ryan Lucas, Diana Adams, Melisse Baerren, Laura Bliss, Janice Brunett, Becky Dickey, Valerie Ellis, Fenny Evers, Amy Grantowitz, Amanda Ingalls, Allison Pope, Serena Wailes, Bil Ledebuhr  
Officers’ Reports: 

President: Allie Burdick (reported out by Melisse Baerren)
· Class Holiday Parties - December 21st  (times vary)

· Winter Break - December 24th  – January 8th  

· No PTA meeting in January

· Silent auction team will be organizing a meeting on January 7th (time & location TBD)
1st VP: Melisse Baerren

· Paperwork will be going out in Friday folders to solicit PTA membership

· Winning class will be given the choice of ice cream or pizza party

2nd VP:  Becky Dickey

· Community Events
· Chipotle night raised $443 
· Class with the most participation in tomorrow’s Papa John’s fundraiser will win a pizza party 
· January 15th - MOD Market 
· February -  Bad Daddy’s (date TBD)
· AFW check received for $1,048 - $262 pending

· Amazon Smile check received for $24 
Treasurer:  Diana Adams
· December income from community events = $25,600

· YTD balance = $16,900

· $9,600 spent 
· Surplus cash balance = $21,000
·  Janice Brunett moved to approve 6th grade excel funds request of $275, to be used in conjunction with the 6th grade play, seconded by Fenny Evers, the vote was unanimous and the motion carried
Principal: Ryan Lucas
· Budget discussion @ accountability meeting went well

· January 14th – meeting at Columbine High School @ 6:30 pm regarding plans for funding from 5A/5B 
· 6th grade musical Wednesday & Thursday nights 

· Change in registration process

· Opt out in the past

· This year, all families will need to go online and indicate whether or not they will be returning for the 2019-20 school year

· Registration window is January 22nd – February 8th 

· Jan 23rd - open house at GRE 
· Open teacher positions will be published in March
New Business:
· Silent Auction
· Seeking silent auction donations & sponsors

· Could use help visiting local businesses (contact Alli Pope) 
· Room parents will be touching base with teachers to encourage them to participate with teacher experiences
· Sales = 3 couples tickets & 1 bacchus ticket (1 couple & 1 teacher) 
· Ticket prices will increase by $5 after Dec. 31st
Valerie Ellis moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Janice Brunett
Meeting Adjourned at 8:00 pm 

Minutes complied by Amy Grantowitz, Co-Secretary
